MADEIRA ROAD, BOURNEMOUTH, BH1 1QL

LIVINGSTONE ACADEMY

BDURNEMDUTH WWWw. DOME-ASPIRATION

EMAIL: OFFICE® OMNE-ASPIRATION

Thursday 30th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As per previous years at Livingstone, school will be finishing at 12:40pm on Friday 15th
December, our last day of term.

There will be no after school clubs or wraparound care on this day and children will be given
an extended break time in order to eat their lunch during school time.

Kind regards,

Livingstone Academy Office Team



